
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
Dear All, 
 
Thank you to those that were on the June 9 CT Swimming Reopening Town Hall Meeting.  I hope 
everyone found it helpful and informative.  If you were unable to be on the Zoominar, you can contact 
office@ctswim.org for a link to the recording. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to give you access to the documents that were shared on the call.  Not 
only the ones I showed on screen, but also the links Tom Avischious from USA Swimming posted.  
More than enough material to help you set up your guidelines and protocols as you get back in the 
pool. Click here for access to the documents. 
 
Additionally, we will ask every team to answer a few questions through a online FAST submittal that 
includes – but not limited to: 
 Is your facility opening for your team to get back in the water? 

o If not, please explain why your facility is not opening 
o What facility/facilities do you use for practice? 

 When is your starting date to get your team back in the water? 
 Are you able to get you whole team back in the water? 

o If you are being limited: 
 Why? 
 How are you determining who will invited to practice 

 
We are looking to get as much information as possible to see what we can do to help get your 
swimmers back in the pool and you back on deck.  I make no promises, but we will do what we can to 
help. 
 
I spoke briefly regarding the latest with the Connecticut Swimming Stimulus program.  Here is what I 
posted at the meeting.  For those of you looking to apply for operational funding, you will be able to do 
so online in the near future – again through FAST Club Administration dashboard.  ALL applications 
will be held in the strictest confidence possible.  Please be sure you upload the requested documents 
and answer the questions to the best of your ability. 
 
Our Ad-Hoc Committee of Jason Paige, Mark Wollen and Nick Cavataro will meet Thursday, June 11 
to get some ideas generated and start to build a game plan for what competitions will may look like as 
we head into the fall. 
 
We will continue to do all we can to help and support our swimmers, coaches and teams. 
 
Should you have questions, thoughts, ideas, feedback, etc. regarding anything in this email or in 
general, please email: csicommunityc-19@ctswim.org  
 
Best to All, 
 
Ellen 
 
Ellen Johnston 
General Chair 
Connecticut Swimming 

https://www.ctswim.org/Governance/connecticut-swimming-response-to-the-novel-coronavirus-covid-19-/
https://fast.ctswim.org/CTNet/CFPaintForm.aspx?f=241
https://www.ctswim.org/Customer-Content/www/CMS/files/Resources/Connecticut_Swimming_Stimulus_Program_-_Phase_2.pdf
mailto:csicommunityc-19@ctswim.org

